
September 2020
 

Welcome back AGM 
September 23, 15:00 at La Longeraie Morges 

 
The hot days are (almost) over and so are the holidays for some of you. Your committee is now ready to 
organize events and get-togethers.  

The first get-together will be our General Assembly 
that was scheduled for May. It will be an occasion to 
not just talk about club matters but also to see each 
other again. On Tuesday your committee met at La 
Longeraie and sitting on the terrace we realized that 
it is quite an exceptional place with its view of the 
garden. We hope to have the apéritif on the day of 
the AGM outside on the terrace. 
 
Major items on the agenda are : Treasury and 
membership, changes to the constitution, the future 

of ICL and proposing the next events. Details on these items will be sent to you two weeks before the 
meeting.   
We will make sure that all requirements of sanitary precautions will be met and you can attend the 
meeting safely. Attendance is free, however, you have to sign up because we need to know how many will be 
attending. We hope we will be as numerous as last year.   
 
Date / Time :  Wednesday, September 23  at 15:00   
Deadline :      Friday, September 18 
Contact :        ilausanneclub@gmail.com or Alicia 021 617 96 73 (leave message) 
Cost :              none   
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Forth-coming Events 
On Thursday October 15, Alicia will show her photographs taken during her trip to Myanmar, a country where 
visitors have significantly increased since the easing of a tourism boycott in 2010. 
On Wednesday November 18, Chris will present a picture tour and insight into controversial North Korea, named the 
‘Democratic People’s Republic of Korea’, a country that is criticized and isolated economically by western powers for 
its unyielding dictatorship.  
On Saturday December 5, we will have our Christmas dinner at the Restaurant du Port de Pully.  It will be a joint 
event together with the EL&ASC club who has organized the joint Christmas event last year. 
Join an outing by ES&ASC 
On Saturday September 12, visit of the exhibition of Swiss masterpieces from the Christoph Blocher collection at 
Fondation Pierre Gianadda. Contact Ilze at 079 745 35 92 or Janet at 021 791 14 42 latest by Tuesday September 8. 
Membership Renewal    
As mentioned in our last ICL Monthly the invitations for membership renewal will only be sent out after the General 
Meeting scheduled on September 23. The large turn-out at our last AGM was a strong sign from our members for ICL 
activities to continue. We hope this year’s meeting will be no different.    

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events at no extra charge.  
Please remember our web address  www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on activities in case you 
lose the monthly ICL information page. 
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